
Montgomery County Public Schools 
Annual Asbestos Notification Memo 

 
 

 
 
TO:  PTA Representatives/Parents/Staff
 
FROM: MCPS Facilities Department 
 
SUBJECT: ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLAN NOTIFICATION 
 
The Asbestos Hazard Emergency Act (AHERA) requires that each school in the nation 
develop an asbestos management plan.  An environmental engineering firm completed 
a study to determine the presence and location of all friable and non-friable asbestos 
materials in all public schools within the Montgomery County Public School (MCPS) 
System.  All buildings have been inspected and are scheduled for re-inspection in 
accordance with Environmental Protection Agency guidelines for asbestos-containing 
materials (i.e., 40 CFR  Part 763). 
 
An updated copy of the management plan is available in the administrative offices of 
each school/facility or at the MCPS Facilities Department.  The plan will contain 
information regarding past asbestos actions taken.   
 
Should you have questions or concerns in regard to the above information, please call 
the MCPS Facilities Department at 540-382-5141. 
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